
INDEPENDENT FORECLOSURE REVIEW 
CHURCH BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT 

Good News! If your primary residence was involved in a foreclosure process 
between January 1, 2009 and December 31, 2010, you may qualify for a free 
Independent Foreclosure Review. The Independent Foreclosure Review will 
determine whether individual homeowners suffered financial injury and should 
receive compensation or other remedy because of errors or other problems 
during their home foreclosure process. Please contact the Homeownership 
Preservation Foundation Dedicated Helpline 855-778-0855 Or visit 
www.independentforeclosurereview.com for more information.  

Hurry!  The deadline is December 31, 2012. 

 

http://www.independentforeclosurereview.com/

